7/31/2023
BOIL WATER NOTICE RESCIND
Beatty Water & Sanitation District
PWS I.D. # NV 0000009

The “Precautionary Boil Water Notice” issued to the residents in the area affected
by the scheduled shutdown at 317 W Amargosa is rescinded, the system never
lost pressure and there was constant positive pressure during installation.

Samples were collected upstream and downstream of the installation and both
samples showed zero levels of coliform and e coil.

Thank you,

Signed

Joel Murphy
General Manager
Beaty Water and Sanitation District

' 775-553-2931
Date: July 31, 2024.



